
From: Harvey Flinder  
Sent: 31 December 2023 14:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Ref's 2023/5388T & 5427T. 
 

RE: Kentish Town Health Centre 2 Bartholomew Road London NW5 2BX.  
Planning Ref's 2023/5388T & 5427T. 

 

To the Planning Department, 

I write to bring to your attention a discrepancy in the above Planning 
Applications. 

The Applications refer to re-pollarding all trees to 'previous points' but I believe 
I am right in saying that the trees were not previously pollarded but crown 
reduced. 

The request clearly contains a logical inconsistency. 

Therefore, if you approve the applications would you please make it clear that 
the approval is for crown reduction to previous points. 

Thank you, yours sincerely, 

Harvey Flinder 
Resident Bartholomew Villas. 

 

 


